

# Welcome to our e-lesson again!! We go on!!

## Β΄ Τάξη

The Days of the week ( $O\iota \mu \dot{\epsilon} \rho \epsilon \varsigma \tau \eta \varsigma \epsilon \theta \delta o \mu \dot{\alpha} \delta \alpha \varsigma$ )

- Μαντεύω και Γράφω σωστά τις μέρες :

A'

D	ays of the Week
P	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
Ť.	Thursday
H	Friday
幣	Saturday
	Sunday

irFday	
taSurday	
daynoM	
deWsneday	
Tsdayue	
nudayS	
sdayhurT	

B'

#### Days of the Week Song ©



# <u>Γ΄ Τάξη</u>

i.	Ry.	sing?	2.	65	run fast?	3.	write?
	Can sh Yes, sh	e sing? e can				***************	
e2 .	9	see?	5.		play the piano?	6.	read?
, 1		eat cheese	? 8.	- <b>- - - - - - - - - -</b>	play football?	9.	play the vio
	******************			**************			

### Write in your notebook:

<b>Affirmative</b>	Interrogative	<b>Negative</b>
1. I am cold	Am I cold?	I'm not cold
2. You are thirsty.		
3. He is happy.	-	
4. She is late.		
5. It is hungry.		
6. We are sad.		
7. You are tired.		
8. They are hot.		

### Ε΄ Τάξη

# Read the text and answer the questions in your notebook (Unit 3, Page 38)

Mark: Hello there! As you both know, I live in London, a very big city.. My father is a shop owner and he always goes to work on foot. His bookstore is in our neighbourhood. Lucky fellow......

Kostas: I live in Athens and our flat is in Nea Ionia, a suburb of Athens. My mum, who is a bank clerk in the city centre, usually drives to work and it takes her over an hour to get there. She doesn't use public transport. I don't think it's a good idea she drives to work. And she has huge problems in finding a parking place every day!

Nadine: Well, my family and I live in the centre of Marseilles, which is a big city in the south of France. My parents work in a factory outside the city and they go to work by bus. Many of their colleagues drive to work but it seems to me my parents are doing the right thing. It's better to take the bus - the traffic is so heavy!

- 1. Where does Mark live?
- 2. What does his father do?
- 3. How does he go to work?
- 4. Where does Kostas live?
- 5. What is his mum's job?
- 6. How does she go there?
- 7. Is it a good idea for is mum to drive to work and why?
- 8. Where does Nadine live?
- 9. Where do her parents work?
- 10. How do they go there?
- 11. Are they doing the right thing and why?



That's all for now!! Meet you again next Friday!!! ©



e-mail επικοινωνίας: marianthi60@gmail.com